
‘Aladdin’  auditions  set  for
school-age kids
Auditions  for  Missoula  Children’s  Theatre  production  of
“Aladdin”  are  July  6  at  South  Tahoe  Middle  School’s
multipurpose  room  from  10am-noon.

Those auditioning should plan to stay for the full two hours.
Auditions are free. If cast, there is a $50 per child fee to
participate in this weeklong theater experience. A limited
number of scholarships are available by calling Peggy Blowney
at 530.542.3632.

Approximately 60 roles are available. All students grades K-12
may audition. No advanced preparation is necessary. Rehearsals
will  be  Monday  through  Friday  from  10am-2:30pm.  The
performances are scheduled for July 10 at 3pm and 6pm at the
South Tahoe High School theater.

For more information, call Tahoe Arts Project at 530.542.3632.
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